
January 18, 2017 

Dear Parents, 

If you or a teacher requested a parent teacher conference on January 26, you will find your appointment 

time in today’s envelope.   

Our 2nd quarter ends on Friday, January 20.  We have an early dismissal at 11:30.  The teachers will be 

using the afternoon to prepare report cards.  The reports cards will be sent home in next Wednesday’s 

envelope.   

Students in grades 2, 3 or 4 who are interested in playing in the instructional basketball league are asked 

to have permission slips returned as soon as possible.  Practices begin on Tuesday, January 24 from 2:50-

5:00.  Students should have gym shoes and comfortable clothing for practice. 

With the Packers reaching the NFC Championship game on Sunday, we will have a pep rally on Friday.  

Students are asked to wear their Packers gear on Friday. 

We will be celebrating Catholic Schools Week the week of January 29-February 4.  We have  a field trip 

to the Appleton Children’s Museum for students in 3K-Grade 2 planned for Tuesday, January 31.  The 

older students (Grades 3-8) will be going to SAGA Gymnastics also on Tuesday, January 31.  Thursday, 

February 2 will be our St. Joseph School family bowling activity.  Field trip permission slips for all of these 

trips are included in today’s envelope.  Moms, dads, grandparents etc. are all invited to attend the 

bowling event.  The more the merrier! 

Have a great week ahead. 

Go Pack Go! 

Sincerely, 

Carol Hoard 

 


